
 
Host a High School Student for CRPS International Student Program. 

 
CRPS International Student Program continues to be sought after - pandemic or not - and               
through hard work this past summer and fall, CRPS has developed a solid COVID readiness               
plan, including how to receive international students safely. This has allowed us to receive about               
25 students this winter - and we have a full roster of about 50 incoming 2021-2022 international                 
students arriving at CRPS in the fall!  

 
We are accepting applications for host families for        
5 or 10 month commitments. Students from the        
following countries will be with us next school        
year: Spain, Germany, Finland, Japan, Italy,      
Switzerland, Austria, Czech Republic, Mexico.  
 
A rigorous COVID readiness plan is in place to         
keep our host families and communities safe.       
Students either arrive into hotel quarantine for 14        
days or have an opportunity to participate in the         
airport rapid testing program and get released       
from hotel quarantine into homestay after one or        

two negative test results. All this after having a negative test result prior to boarding the plane to                  
Canada. 
 
We have amazing students coming our way - outdoor enthusiasts, musicians, skiers (both             
cross-country as well as downhill), students interested in art, film-making...and all of them have              
a few things in common - they want to improve their English, attend school and experience life                 
in the Canadian Rockies by living with a local Canadian host family.  
 
Maybe that is you and your family? Have you considered sharing your home with an               
international teen? 
 
If you are interested or want more information - please contact us at ​international@crps.ca or               
call: 403-609-6072.  
Host families receive $1025    
remuneration per month, as    
well as the amazing benefits of      
cultural learning and sharing    
that comes from hosting    
students from around the    
world, who truly are excited to      
be here!  
 


